
ALASKA RAILROAD CORPORATION 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave. 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
Phone 907-502-0007 

HumphreyC@akrr.com 
 

 
March 31, 2022 
 
Addendum Number 1 
ITB 22-08-310837 
80’ Stock Rail  
 
This addendum is being issued to provide information as follows:  

Question: 
 

Would ARRC be willing to open up the bid with concessions on delivery expectations, and 

or allowing for 78’-80’ with 15% shorts? 

 

The delivery date of June 2022 on the cost schedule is ARRCs goal date and is not a required 

delivery date. We understand that given the delays the supply chain is experiencing etc. that June 

may not be possible. Please annotate your earliest delivery date in the field provided on the cost 

schedule.  

 

ARRC will allow for 78’-80’ with 15% shorts. 
 
 

 
Please acknowledge receipt of this and all addendums via email. All other dates, terms and 

conditions remain unchanged. 
 
Please direct all responses and/or questions concerning this solicitation to Candice 
Humphrey, via email; HumphreyC@akrr.com .  
 
Respectfully, 
Candice Humphrey 
Contract Administration Specialist 
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